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January 22, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO DENVER FEDERAL EXECUTIVE 
       BOARD (DFEB) MEMBERS

SUBJECT:  Quarterly Full Board Informational Conference

                    (Suspense: February 7, 2003)
DATE:         Wednesday, February 12, 2003

TIME:          Registration - 11:15 a.m.

                     Lunch - 11:30 a.m.

WHERE:     Renaissance Hotel

                    3801 Quebec Street

                    Stapleton Room – Atrium Level

It’s time for the second full board conference of the Denver Federal Executive Board in 2003, and I am extending my personal invitation for all DFEB members and their guests to attend.  Some of  the topics to be covered are:

· Transportation Safety Administration

· Emergency Situation Program Table Top Exercise
· Multi-Agency Congressional Expo & Career Fair

· The Legacy Awards (formerly the Excellence in Government Awards)

· Combined Federal Campaign

· DFAS Technology Services Organization

Registration fee for the second quarter conference is $20 which includes the conference, any materials, and lunch.  Payment may be made by cash or check.  Fax or mail your registration form  to the DFEB office by Friday, February 7, 20030.  We look forward to seeing you there.

~ Signed ~

MICHAEL S. HACSKAYLO

Chairperson

Attachments:

Registration Form

Map

REGISTRATION FORM

Denver Federal Executive Board

Full Board Informational Conference

Wednesday, February 12, 2003

Renaissance Hotel

Stapleton Room

$20.00

Registration - 11:15 a.m.

Lunch - 11:30 a.m.

RESERVATION REQUESTED FOR:

NAME:  ________________________________________________________________________

AGENCY:  _____________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________________________________

                  ____________________________________________________________________

PHONE:  ______________________________________________________________________

Menu:  
Caprese Salad,  Beef Entrée, and Kahlua Moose Cake 



(Vegetarian Plate is available upon request)

Please complete and return this form along with your check by 
Friday, February 7, 2003
Denver Federal Executive Board

6760 E Irvington Place

Denver CO  80279-8000

(303) 676-7009

(303) 676-6666

Federal Executive Boards are non-funded agencies.  It is necessary that activities requiring funds be self-supporting; in order to keep costs down we request payment be made by cash or check.  Refunds and cancellations will be permitted only until Friday, February 7, 2003.  After that date, refunds cannot be made; and individuals who have made reservations, but have not paid, and do not attend will be billed.  Substitute attendees are authorized and encouraged.

MAP TO THE RENAISSANCE HOTEL

3801 QUEBEC STREET

(Just south of I-70 and Quebec)

The Renaissance Hotel is located on the west side of Quebec, to get to the hotel you must use the Smith Road Exit on Quebec from both the north and south.  The Renaissance Hotel is triangular in shape and is marked by a large red “R” with scroll work underneath.  (It sort of looks like the Contemporary Hotel in Disney World).  Complimentary parking is available in the parking structure on the north side of the hotel.

From the North:  

If you are coming from the north (I-70 or 270), take the Quebec Street Exit, go south on Quebec, stay in the outside lane, exit at Smith Road, follow until you reach the Renaissance Hotel.

From the South:  

If you are coming from south Quebec, stay in the outside lane, exit at Smith Road, turn left and go across the overpass to the west side of the street and turn south (left).

The conference is in the Stapleton Room, located on the Atrium Level at 11:30 a.m.
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CHAIRPERSON


  Michael S. Hacskaylo


  Western Area Power Administration





VICE CHAIRPERSON


  Ed Thorsland, Jr.


  VA, Eastern Colorado Health Care System





DIRECTORS


  William Ludwig


  USDA, Food & Nutrition Service 





  William Becker


  DOE, Denver Regional Office





  Paul Sherbo


  VA, Office of Public Affairs





  Catherine L. Smith
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     Regional Office


  


  Larry C. Smith


  FHWA, Central Federal Lands 


     Highway Division





  Susan Sutherland


  National Oceanic and 


      Atmospheric Administration


    


EX OFFICIOS


  Zack E. Gaddy
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  Office of Personnel Management
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  U.S. Marshals Service (Retired)
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  General Services Administration





CFC Co-CHAIRPERSONS
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  Executive Assistant
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